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A Publication of Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club February 2021 

FEBRUARY MEETING.  February  club meeting will be held February 14 
at 3 PM at the Johnnie’s in Edmond, 33 East 33rd.    

BRING YOUR VALENTINE AND JOIN US.  The manager has requested that 
we social distance and please order a full entrée.  This Johnnie’s  
community room is extra large and provides for  social distancing for 
the attendees.    We still have 2021 Calendars available.   

 

 

 

ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE  Make check to:   Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy 

Club. Dues are $20.00.  Send check to treasurer, Teresa Linn at P.O. BOX 

893253, Oklahoma City, OK 73189  

If dues not paid by April meeting, a past due reminder letter will be sent.  If 

dues not received by May meeting, you will dropped from the mailing list. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:   

MARCH 5—8,  Oklahoma City Auto Show, Bennett Event Center,  

3101 Gordon Cooper Blvd, Oklahoma City, OK 

 

JULY 9 –11,  Southwest Street Rod Nationals,  Modern Living Bldg,  

Oklahoma Fairgrounds, Oklahoma City, OK 
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February Birthdays:  Carolyn Bradsher, Rustyne Harris, 

Fred Hensley, Jamie Lathrop,  Louise Main, Larry Nelson, 

Linda Reeds, David Reeds, and Connie Roberts 
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The CENTRAL OKLAHOMA CLASS CHEVY CLUB   MINUTES 
 
January 10, 2021 meeting was called to order by Pres. Dale Kosa at 3pm at Johnnie’s  in  
Edmond.   Pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
This month’s birthdays: Kay Welch, Teresa Linn.    Wedding anniversaries Russell and  
Dianne Burke.  
 
MINUTES  of November meeting were printed in Dashboard.  Motion by Annette to accept, 
seconded.  Motion Carried.  
TREASURER Teresa gave  the report.  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Discussion about whether to keep club P.O. Box or have mail sent to 
Rustyne’s home as very little business mail is received for the rent paid. Need to see if we 
can get refund.  MOTION by  Rustyne,  seconded by Larry to close the mail box  and check if 
we can get a refund, then have mail sent to Rustyne’s home.  Motion  Passed 
Introduced new member, Jim Green,  has 57 chevy. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  Tom Linn thanked all members who joined in car cruise to celebrate 99th 
Birthday for Mrs. Boyd,  Shortly after she passed.   
Compensation for Bob Donaldson’ s work on  the calendars. MOTION: By Adeline, seconded 
by Mike, to reimburse for 2 years @ $100 a year and have free membership..  Get $100.00  a 
year when calendars are made.  Motion Passed 
2001 calendars  were reprinted with new cars included.  One free calendar for each  
family, $5.00 for any additional one. 
 
DUES  $ 20.00 are due. Any not paid by end of April will be dropped from membership. 30 
from last year did not pay. 
MOTION: By Tom, seconded by Rustyne  pay unpaid dues from last year and pay this years 
to update membership. Passed.   Calling committee to remind people dues are due. 
ADELINE  needs to turn in receipts for any expense she has for the Dashboard. 
 
LIABILTY INSURANCE: What is covered and cost? Tabled while members survey insurance 
contacts.  Larry, Adeline and Rodney volunteered. Anyone else too. 
FALL FOLAGE:  Terry and Kay Simpson’s in charge.  No dates yet hotel is pending. 
Displaying a Chevy emblem at each meeting or get assessed a fine will be reinstated. 
MOTION by Tom,    to assess a member $1.00  who do not have something  Chevy  displayed 
at meeting.  VOTE 3  against , Motion Passed 
Everyone be considering a charity.  One will be chosen at February meeting.  
Ladies Choice  not chosen  today   No 50/50  pot 
 
4:20 pm    MOTION to adjourn by Rodney, seconded by Mike 
Submitted by Secretary  Martha Duerksen 
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I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the 

republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty 

and justice for all.  

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club   

Adeline Yerkes, Editor 

https://www.55-57chevys.com/ 

Central Oklahoma Classic Car Club Officers  

President:  Dale Kosa   Secretary: Martha Duerksen  

1st Vice President: Mike Yerkes  Treasurer: Teresa Linn  

2nd Vice-Presidents:  Rustyne Harris  and Adeline Yerkes 

STAY STRONG 

STAY WELL 

STAY SAFE 

STAY WARM 

 

ENJOY!! 


